
From: Jeff Watson
To: "Shandra Garrison"
Subject: RE: Gene Brain/Taneum Creek Ranch
Date: Thursday, December 16, 2010 12:23:00 PM

This application has not received final approval yet, the conditional approval
requires consultation with the Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife to
determine if the crossing over Taneum Creek at the proposed location will be
allowed. To the best of my knowledge, WDFW is still considering the proposal.
 
From: Shandra Garrison [mailto:Shandra.Garrison@Stewart.com] 
Sent: Thursday, December 16, 2010 12:17 PM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Gene Brain/Taneum Creek Ranch
 
Jeff,
 
Encompass Engineering recorded a survey yesterday for Taneum Creek Ranch.  I
noticed that you have their application for the segregation online but I didn’t see
an approval scanned in yet.  Do you know if this one has had a final approval
yet?  The parcel numbers are 336333 and 956644.  I believe the permit number
is SG-10-00018 if that helps.
 
Thank you,
 
Shandra Garrison
Title Officer
 

 
Phone (509) 933-4324
Fax      (509) 933-4329
shandra.garrison@stewart.com
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